
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                     8th February, 2022                                        Term 1 Week 3 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

FEBRUARY 

9 Swim Trials 

14     Book Club Due   

15 Swimming Carnival 

15     P& C Meeting 

23     District Swimming  

 

MARCH 

4       Clean Up Australia 

31   School Photos (Return  

envelopes on the day) 

 

APRIL 

1     STEPS Eyesight Screening      
(Kinders only)  

6     School Photos 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
A very big thank-you to all parent/carers for your support this past week. 

Our students are settling into a new year extremely well. It has been 

amazing to see how well our new Kindergarten students have begun their 

formal schooling they are a credit to you and their pre-school teachers.  

 

I received information last week which allows for schools to send Rapid 

Antigen Tests home in student school bags. You should have received 

your test yesterday. If you did not receive them, please contact the 

school.  These kits should last up to 3 weeks. 

 

Tomorrow, Ms Bowman and myself will be taking 25 students who are 8 

years and over, and who indicated they were proficient swimmers, to 

Greenwell Point pool to trial for the Small Schools Swimming Carnival to 

be held next week at Bomaderry Pool. Should your child be successful in 

making the team,  we will send home a note outlining the next steps in the 

process. Please keep an eye out for this in their bags. 

 

Have a great week, 

Catherine Secombe  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please scan 

the QR code and sign in at 

the office.  



BOAT AWARDS 

K/1  — Charlotte 
 

1/2  —  Kenzi & Ethan 
 

2/3 —  Izabel & Trent 
 

                    3/4/5—Olivia & Adam 
 

                    5/6 — Tamika & Tyson 

P&C NEWS 

 

Uniforms can be ordered and paid for via the MY SCHOOL CONNECT app. 

Please note that  uniform orders will only be completed on a Tuesday. 

BOOK CLUB 
 
Book Club is due back by the Monday 14th February. All purchases must be made via LOOP  

 

 

 

Kinders 1st day at school 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
JUNIOR TENNIS COMPETITION 

Starting  on the 11th February and ending on the 8th April. Friday nights commencing at 

5.30pm and finishing around 7.30pm. Names need to be in  ASAP 0412 134 840. 

 


